
Representatives, 
 
Please do not allow HB 4145 as written out of committee. 
 
This bill is defines such a broad range of persons to be included in the concept of "family" as to make it 
both ridiculous and intentionally a workaround of the concept of due process. 
 
The mouse trap of losing an un-convicted individual's firearms rights without a trial by jury in the case of 
the findings of a judge is also a blatant attempt at taking away due process. 
 
Justice is not served by this bill. 
 
Please see this bill for what it is. It is a end-around for taking away an individual's Federal 2nd 
Amendment rights without due process. 
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